
 
This week, Class 4 enjoyed some time in the Forest School Area of our 

grounds at St Lawrence, linked to our work on the Anglo Saxons.  

The children made shelters out of wood and materials and then sat around 

the campfire cooking a vegetable stew, just like our predecessors 1500 years 

ago would have. The crisp, Autumn weather made it more fun and reminded 

us how our housing conditions today are very different to those of the past 

in Britain. The children have also brought into school some fantastic Art and 

DT projects completed at home, based on the Anglo Saxons! Well done to all! 

 

  


